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Good afternoon! 
 
Thank you to everyone that took advantage of the vaccine clinic that was held on campus 3 weeks 
ago.  It was very successful and we are grateful to Arnot Health for assisting with that! 
 
For those that received the first of two Pfizer vaccines, it is time for your second vaccine.  When you 
were issued a card at your first appointment, there should be a date and time on the back.  This is 
when you should report to Cowle's Rotunda for your second vaccine.  You do not need to register 
again.  They have your information on file.  Please follow all social distancing and mask guidelines 
as done previously.  Please do your best to arrive as close to your appointment time as possible, this 
will prevent delays.  PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING YOUR VACCINE CARD WITH YOU TO 
THE APPOINTMENT. 
 
For those who wish to start the vaccine series, please go HERE and register for a time slot.  Please 
remember if you receive the Pfizer vaccine on campus this week, you MUST arrange for the second 
vaccine at another location in 3 weeks.  We will not have another clinic for you to get the second 
vaccine.  
 
Another reminder....When your vaccine series is complete, upload your vaccine card to the health 
portal to be included with your immunization record.  Go to: elmira.studenthealthportal.com and use 
your EC username and password to log in.  Once in, go to the "document upload" tab.  Search and 
select the file you wish to upload. 
 
Thank you so much for helping to keep our campus community safe, we appreciate you! 
 
 
Best, 
 
Wendy 
 
Wendy M. Fiscus 
Nurse Practitioner and Director of Health Services 
 

https://apps2.health.ny.gov/doh2/applinks/cdmspr/2/counties?DateID=C28AE258168D02B8E0530A6C7C15EB9D
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